
April 10, 2014

TrueBlue to Announce 2014 First Quarter
Results
TACOMA, Wash.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- TrueBlue, Inc. (NYSE: TBI) will release 2014 first
quarter results Tuesday, April 22, 2014.

Management will discuss the results on a live conference call at 7 a.m. Pacific Time (10 a.m.
Eastern Time) on Tuesday, April 22, 2014.

A webcast of the call and a presentation of the financial information referenced on the call
will be available on TrueBlue’s web site: www.trueblue.com

About TrueBlue

TrueBlue (NYSE: TBI) is the leading provider of blue-collar staffing and helps over 140,000
businesses be more productive through easy access to dependable temporary
labor. TrueBlue provides specialized blue-collar staffing solutions to industries that include
construction, manufacturing, transportation, aviation, waste, hospitality, retail, renewable
energy and more. Through its Labor Ready, CLP, Spartan Staffing, PlaneTechs, and
Centerline business lines, TrueBlue connects approximately 350,000 people to work
annually across the U.S., Canada and Puerto Rico. Learn more about TrueBlue at
www.trueblue.com.

TrueBlue, Inc.
Derrek Gafford, 253-680-8214
EVP & CFO
or
Stacey Burke, 253-680-8291
VP of Corporate Communications

Source: TrueBlue, Inc.

http://www.trueblue.com
http://www.trueblue.com/

	TrueBlue to Announce 2014 First Quarter Results

